



August 19, 2010

Joseph Curtatone, Mayor City of Somerville 93 Highland Avenue Somerville, MA 02143

Dear Mayor Curtatone:

I am pleased to inform you that the Massachusetts Department of Transportation has selected the City of Somerville to receive a \$490,000 contract for Transit-Oriented Development (TOD) funding for the MaxPak Community Path Connection Project.

Contract documents for the TOD funding will be mailed for signature under separate cover. Upon execution of the contract, the TOD funds will be made available to the City for reimbursement of approved project expenses.

I look forward to the successful completion of this worthwhile project. If you have questions regarding this award, please contact me at (617) 973-7844 or William Palmer, TOD Coordinator, at (617) 973-8070 or william.palmer@state.ma.us.

Sincerely,

David J. Mohler Executive Director

Office of Transportation Planning

cc: Monica Lamboy, Executive Director

Office of Strategic Planning and Community Development